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8 March 2022  

Withdrawal of Resolution Requisitioned by Shareholders 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.17A.2, Santos gives notice that a resolution 
requisitioned by shareholders under section 249N of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) and 
announced to the ASX on 11 February 2022 has been withdrawn by those shareholders. The 
resolution that has been withdrawn proposed an amendment to the Constitution which was 
duplicative of a similar requisitioned resolution announced to the ASX on 10 February 2022. 

The Notice of Meeting will include all resolutions that will be considered at the meeting along 
with the Board’s response and voting recommendations. 

Ends. 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by Kevin Gallagher, Managing Director and 
Chief Executive Officer. 
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